
 
 
 
 

Views wanted 
Aberdeenshire Health and Social Care Partnership’s Strategic Plan 

 

Are you interested in how Health and Social Care services are delivered in your 

area? 

If so, then now is the time to tell us what you would like health and social care in 

Aberdeenshire to look like in the future. 

The Aberdeenshire Health & Social Care Partnership is in the process of developing 

a Strategic Plan for the next five years and needs your help to do it.  

The Strategic Plan will be built around 5 key priority areas: 

- Effective use of Resources  

- Prevention and Early Intervention 

- Reshaping Care  

- Engagement 

- Tackling Inequalities and Public Protection 

A webpage has been developed with a range of resources including informative 

videos to make it as easy as possible to participate. You can complete one or more 

of the short online surveys to give your views, and/or if you are a member of a group 

look at our resource pack which explains how groups can hold discussion sessions 

and submit their joint responses. 

Please visit our website https://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/AHSCPengagement for 

more information. 

Note: For groups who require additional support to be involved in the engagement 

you can enquire about facilitated session at integration@aberdeenshire.gov.uk  

The engagement is open until the 7th June 2019 please submit any responses by 

Tuesday 11th June. 

We look forward to hearing your views. 
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